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Ottawa, 18th July, 1899-

Rev.Sir,

Refering to your letter of the 8th Ultimo,

relating to a proposed re-Survey of the boundaries of the

Fisher's Grant Indian Reserves,I beg to inform you that Mr.

Albert McKoan,of Pietou,has been requested to do the work,

He has been instructed to communicate with you on the

subject.

Your obedient servant,

J. D. MoLEAN

Secretary-

Rev.R.Mcænald,

Indian Agent,

Eureka,

Pietou Co.
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